GOVERNMENT OF UTTAR PRADESH
Office of the District Collector Gonda

Letter No. 07  /J.A.(NOC)/2021 Dated: June 272021

TO WHOMSO EVER IT MAY CONCERN

In compliance of the Ministry of Environment and Forest and
Climate change (MOEF & CC), Government of India’s letter No. 11-
09/98/FC(pt.) dated 28" October 2014, it is certified that 0.017248 ha. of
protected for forest land proposed to be diverted for exit/entry to
proposed Indian Oil Corporation Ltd. retail outlet on Pharenda-Jarwal
Road (SH-1A) (New NH-330B), in Km- 218 (CH. 217.400 to 217.600
LHS) at Gata No. 1261 & 1262 Village Sakraura Nagar, Tehsil'/
Colonelganj, District Gonda. ,

It is further certified that the forest land proposed to be
diverted is Protected Forest which was notified as “Forest” less than 75
years prior to the 13th day of December 2005 and is located in the
Village Sakraura Nagar, Tehsil Colonelganj, District Gonda, having no
Recorded population of Scheduled Tribes, Primitive Tribal Groups and
Pre-Agricultural Communities as per the Census 2001 & 2011.
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